
 
 
CANCELLATION/ NO-SHOW POLICY  

Effective August 1, 2024, any patient 
who fails to notify the office of a 

cancellation within 24 hours of their 
appointment or  

misses their appointment without 
notifying NCRVA 24 hours or more in 
advance, may be subject to a fee of 

$100.00.  
 

The fee will be charged directly to the 
patient and will not be covered  

by the patient’s insurance. 


